
 
Dear Parents, 

Greetings to you, 

   

This is to inform you that from now onwards we are giving the opportunity to Grade I and II students to enjoy 

skating along with the Gym for the entire session. The classes will be on the alternate weeks.  

You will be sent a message for the skating activity one day prior so that the students can carry their skating kit 

with them. 

Students are expected to wear Sports Uniform on the day of Skating and Gym activity. 

Thanking You, 

Regards, 

 
Ms. Sumita Minhas 

Principal 

 

  
 

CIR/JPS/GEN/0027 

21st June, 2025 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


